
The virtual project update will be posted on 
 TUESDAY, MAY 19, 2020 at 6pm 

at:   
mdta.maryland.gov/Capital_Projects/I-95_At_Belvidere_Road_Study/Home 

There will not be an in-person presentation 

I‐95 AT BELVIDERE ROAD 
TRANSPORTATION IMPROVEMENT PROJECT 

Spring 2020 Virtual Project Update  

Due to the COVID‐19 state of emergency and the Maryland Transportation Authority’s (MDTA) 
commitment to the protection of our customers and team members, we are practicing social 
distancing by holding a virtual project update for the I‐95 at Belvidere Road Transportation 
Improvements. The MDTA, in coordination with the Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) and 
Cecil County, is studying the roadway network in the vicinity of Belvidere Road to accommodate 
future traffic capacity and safety needs due to current and planned development within the Principio 
Enterprise Zone in Cecil County. The proposed improvements are Cecil County’s top transportation 
and economic priority and would be completed as a Public Private Partnership (P3) between MDTA, 
Cecil County, and Stewart Properties. The spring 2020 virtual project update will consist of a recorded 
close‐captioned video presentation posted to the project website. Information presented in this 
project update will include:  
 

 The interchange alternative selected for the project 

 An overview of our evaluation criteria for selecting the interchange alternative 

 The project schedule moving forward 
 
The spring 2020 virtual project update will be available to view starting at 6pm on May 19, 2020 and 
can be accessed on the project website 24/7.   
 
Request  for  Assistance:  Public parƟcipaƟon in the NaƟonal Environmental Policy Act (NEPA) process is voluntary and solicited 
without regard to race, color, naƟonal origin, age, sex, religion, disability, income level or family status. Individuals who require 
special accommodaƟons under the Americans with DisabiliƟes Act or require language translaƟon services (free of charge) should 
contact the MDTA at 410‐537‐1000 (711 for MD Relay) or Melissa Bogdan at 410‐537‐5675 or mbogdan@mdta.maryland.gov 

For addiƟonal project informaƟon and quesƟons please email I‐95BelvidereRdStudy@mdta.maryland.gov 


